
18 March 2022

To
Staatssekretariat für Wirtschaft SECO
Direktion für Wirtschaftspolitik
Holzikofenweg 36
3003 Bern

By e-mail: wp-sekretariat@seco.admin.ch

To Whom it May Concern

Re:

PARTIAL REVISION OF THE CARTEL ACT (2022) DATED 24 NOVEMBER
2021

The Merger Working Group of the Antitrust Section of the International Bar Association (“IBA”)
hereby encloses for your kind consideration suggestions regarding the partial revision of the Swiss
Cartel Act dated 24 November 2021.

The IBA Antitrust Section would be grateful for your kind consideration of the enclosed
suggestions. The co-chairs of the Merger Working Group and the officers of the Antitrust Section
of IBA would be delighted to discuss the enclosed submission in more detail, should that be of
interest.

Yours faithfully,

Daniel G Swanson / Thomas Janssens
Co-Chairs
Antitrust Section
International Bar Association


